
11. GUIDELINES FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE STREET
BANNER PROGRAMME

The Board considered a report setting out guidelines for the Street Banner
Programme as part of the process requested by the Council for the development of
a strategy and code of practice for the management and maintenance of a street
banner programme for Christchurch.  This report was referred to Community
Boards for comment.  These comments were to be referred to the Environment
and Strategy and Resources Committees which would make policy
recommendations to the Council.

The Board agreed to comment on the draft policy for the design and location of
banners in the City after the preparation of this policy and requested that this draft
policy come back to the Board for further consideration when it has been
prepared.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


